
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

        Miss Fenn , Headteacher 

 

 
 
Bulletin No 11: Week commencing Monday 3rd February 2020 
 

 

 

Monday 3rd February: 
 National story telling week 

Tuesday 4th February: 
 KS1 Family Trust Assembly (p.m.) 

 Infant Family Trust Assembly (p.m.) 

 Diamond class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 

Wednesday 5th February: 
 Y5 Festival of Vision (all day) 

 3-4pm Y3,Y4 & Y6 parents and children invited to Festival of Vision 

Thursday 6th February: 
 YR Stay and Play with parents (9-10am) 

 KS2 Family Trust Assembly a.m.) 

 Amber class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 

Friday 7th February: 
 Whole School International Day 

WhatSAP?! 
Weekly parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

Letters & Emails home 

► Festival of Vision Letter - 5/2/20 

► Spring Disco letter - Thurs 13/02/20 £2.50 

► Y6 WWII workshop - Home Front 13/2 - £12 

► YR Creepy Claws 27/2 - £1.50 

► Creepy Claws Club Letter 
 

Reminder - If you have not yet paid for the Panto 

which the children enjoyed in December, please 

can you send the payment in - £6.50 per child - 

Many thanks. 

 

Key dates and reminders for your diary   
 

Tuesday 11th February  Safer Internet Day 
     Tanzanite class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Wednesday 12th February  Onyx class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Thursday 13th February  Y6 WWII Home Front workshop 
     Spring Disco Yr/Y1 2-3pm - Y2 & Y3 3.30-4.30pm - Y4, Y5 & Y6 4.45-5.45pm 
Friday 14th February   100% Attendance reward   
     End of Term 3 (school finishes at 3.15pm) 
 

Monday 24th February  Start of Term 4 

Weekly Attendance Figures  

Whole school Attendance target:      

100% 

Last week we achieved:      

94.8% 

Coat swap shop 

Mrs Lofts has lots of 

winter coats, which have 

been kindly donated.  If 

you would like one, 

please  contact Mrs Lofts 

on   07544 243165.  

Thank you 

 
Platinum holiday club  
Platinum holiday club will be running on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of half term.   
 

 A reminder that the Junior Office is currently not in use.  Please direct all queries to 

the Infant Office and if your child is late arriving or you are late collecting you will 

need to go to the Infant Office. 

Book Donations! 
 

This year we are working hard to re-launch 
Accelerated Reader and to improve our school 
library. We will be providing more information on 
this around World Book Day on the 5th March, 
but in the meantime we would like to ask for 
your help. If you have unwanted books which 
your children no longer read, please could you 
consider donating these to South Avenue.  
 

We would be grateful for all books in good 
condition and where possible will add these to 
our growing AR library. Any donations can be 
dropped at the office or given to children to 
bring to Miss Bedwin in Ruby Class.  



 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

Creepy Claws Animal Displays 
www.creepyclaws.org     07720771381 

  
After School Animal Club 

To begin 25th February 2020 

Tuesdays 3.15 – 4.15pm, in the Infant Hall. 
(no club on Tuesday 17th March 2020, due to parents’ evening). 

Within the 5 weeks the club runs, members will see, hold and learn all about Rabbits, Guinea 
Pigs, Small Rodents, Snakes, Lizards, Tarantulas, Insects, Hedgehogs, Birds and lots more.  We 
have over 400 animals, so each week is different.  This is a great opportunity for each member 
to interact with so many different kinds of animals. Also includes our Owls and some 
surprises. 

The cost of the club is £20 for the 5 weeks. (payment must be made in full by bank transfer). 

To book a place, please email Michael at creepyclawsclub@gmail.com I will need 
to know the School, Pupil’s name and Class before  10th February 2020. Places 
will be allocated and I will then email you to confirm. 

 

Only 30 places available 

 

If you require any more 
information, please contact Michael 

at creepyclawsclub@gmail.com 

Follow us on Facebook 

Whiteleaf Animal Farm & Creepy 
Claws Animal Displays 


